

OHIO SENATE

HONORING FOSTERING FURTHER FOR EXEMPLARY ACHIEVEMENT

On behalf of the members of the Senate of the 132nd General Assembly of Ohio, we are pleased to congratulate Fostering Further on receiving the 2018 Mary Jane McDonald Building a Healthier Community Award from the Licking Memorial Hospital Development Council.

This prestigious distinction is a fitting tribute to Fostering Further in recognition of its tremendous efforts to improve the health of local residents. Over the years, this fine organization has attained a remarkable record of service to the area, and its accomplishments are a justifiable source of pride and an outstanding reflection not only on the venture itself but also on its astute management, its hard-working employees, and the entire community.

Since its inception, Fostering Further has enhanced the quality of life within the surrounding area, and its generous contributions have earned it the gratitude and respect of many. We are certain that as this worthy agency maintains its unfaltering dedication to service, it will continue in the tradition of excellence that has become its hallmark.

Thus, with sincere pleasure, we commend Fostering Further on its recent accolade and extend best wishes for ongoing success.

OF THE ONE OF THE ONE

Senator Larry Obhof President of the Ohio Senate

Senator Jay Hottinger 31st Senatorial District